
 

Town of Milton            Conservation Commission   
424 White Mtn Highway             PO Box 310 
Milton NH, 03851              (p)603-652-4501  

    (f)603-652-4120 

 

Public Hearing on Conservation Funds for Jones Brook Park Project 

 

Wednesday, November 2 at 6:20 P.M. 

Milton Town Hall Conference Room, 424 White Mountain Highway, Milton, NH 

 
 Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 675:7 that the Milton Conservation Commission 

(MCC) will hold a Public Hearing regarding the proposed disbursement of conservation funds to a 

qualified organization for the purchase of property interests as authorized under RSA 36-A:4-a, I(b), on 

Wednesday, November 2 at 6:20 P.M. in the Milton Town Hall Conference Room, 424 White Mountain 

Highway, Milton, NH. 

 

 The land trust Moose Mountains Regional Greenways (MMRG) will present information 

regarding a project to conserve two contiguous  town-owned parcels referred to as Jones Brook Park and 

the Payne Property, Tax Map 14/ Lot 2 and Tax Map 14/ Lot 6, totaling 23.5 acres. The project consists 

of placing a conservation easement on the referenced parcels, as previously mandated by town vote, 

with MMRG to be the easement holder. 

 

 Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, the proposed expenditure will stay on the 

MCC agenda until such time it is either approved or disapproved. 

 

If you have any questions about the project please reach out to the MCC at mcc@miltonnh-

us.com. 

 


